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Members of the South Circle 

 
RETIREMENT OF MR. ASIF NOMANI FROM TMA SOUTH CIRCLE 

 
Dear Members 
 
Mr. Asif Nomani served as Secretary, TMA South Circle for many years. He has 
been one of the oldest employees of this association and served with honesty 
and dignity during their service. 
 
Due to his advancing age, and deteriorating health conditions, Mr. Nomani 
requested for his retirement from May 2, 2020 which was duly approved. 
 
We appreciate his lifelong services for this association and pray for his 
good health. 
 
 
With best wishes 
 
M.Muzzammil Husain 
Secretary General 
 


